PARENT/GUARDIAN PERMISSION
FOR PUBLICATION OF STUDENT PHOTO/VIDEO

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Autauga County School System is including on our website photographs and/or video recordings of
students and teachers in classroom settings. These photographs/recordings will be utilized for profes-
sional development activities and for publications related to Autauga County School System. It is our
practice to seek parent permission before including a student’s photograph or video clip. We must
have your signed permission in order to include your student in the media publications.

Please review, sign, and return the consent form below.

The Autauga County School System has my permission to take photographs and/or video recordings of
my child, (please print child’s name). These photographs
and/or video recordings may be used on the district website and in district publications for the 2014-
2015 school term.

School:

Student’s Grade:

Student’s Homeroom Teacher:

Parent/Guardian Signature:

Print Name of Parent/Guardian:

Date:

Autauga County School System
2014-2015



